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ALL AGREEMENT AND NON-AGREEMENT STATES
LOW-LEVEL WASTE COMPACT DISTRIBUTION

REVISION OF NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION LOW-LEVEL WASTE LICENSING

PROGRAM --STANDARD REVIEW PLAN (SP-91-147)--EXTENSION OF COMMENT
PERIOD (SP-91-167) :

The deadline for commenting on the draft revised Standard Review Plan
Sections for the review of a license application for a Low-Level Radioactive

Waste Disposal Facility has been extended until January 31, 1992.

Carlton Kammerer, Director
Office of State Programs
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